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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are holding our KS2 Carols around the tree on Friday 15 December 2023 at 

9am til 9.30am.   

 

Parents of children in years 3, 4, 5 and 6, are invited to join us for a sing-a-long.  

 

The children will be singing songs that they have learned in vocal coaching 

lessons and in singing assemblies.   

 

There will be an opportunity to take photographs of your child at the end of the 

performance.  Videoing will not be allowed.  Please note that any photos taken 

should not be put online via social networking sites including Facebook, unless 

the photos are of your own child only, or you have parental permission to do so.    

 

Thank you. 

 

  

Mr Grant 

Headteacher 

 
 


